
Greetings & Blessings!
Thank you for your interest in chartering the next campus-based chapter of Alpha Lambda 
Omega Christian Sorority, Inc. *All interested women must attend or be associated with a 
4-year college or university. This includes undergraduate and graduate students as well as 
faculty and staff. If you are interested in chartering it is critical that all requirements be met and 
fulfilled, so that we may continue to proceed with preparation for campus-based chartering. 

Listed below are our preliminary procedures:

Please mail all requirements to: 
Alpha Lambda Omega Christian Sorority, Inc. 
Office of Campus Membership Affairs

Department of Chartering   
P.O. Box 14525 
Houston, TX 77221-4525

After fulfillment of the above preliminary requirements, you will receive a Informational Interest 
Packet via email instructing you on how to proceed. Any further questions please contact us at 
chartering@alocs.org. We look forward to working with you and experiencing all the wonderful 
things God has planned for your campus!

In Christ,
Department of Campus Chartering
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Submit an initial email with information about yourself, your affiliated school (university), 
how you heard about ALO, and your general interest in chartering ALO on your campus.

Begin to outreach and inform other women on your campus about ALO and the desire to 
charter ALO on that campus. Feel free to send them to our website at www.alocs.org. 
Any other questions regarding how to outreach to your campus, contact our chartering 
department via email at chartering@alocs.org.

Contact your local student organizational affairs office, for the basic requirements in 
starting a new organization on your campus.

Submit 1 packet of 12 interest letters from 12 interested ladies from your campus to the 
Department of Campus Chartering to the address listed below.


